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IT'S BUDGET TIME AGAIN The University's 1969-70 budget was doubly topical last

week. Governor Milliken announced his appropriation

recommendations for higher education, and members of the Legislature's joint

appropriations committee came on campus for a look at what we do and would like

to do. Milliken recommends OU be given an appropriation of $6,233,406, an increase

of $1,187,097 over the current appropriation. OU had asked for $7,586,984. If
unchanged by the Legislature, the governor's recommended sum would amount to $1,070

per fiscal year equated student (FYES),$46 more per FYES than the current level

of state support.

Rallying of public opposition to proposed anti-ballistic

missile sites near Rochester is the aim of a meeting that

will be held at 8 p.m. Thursday in the Gold Room. Mayors in the Detroit area have

been asked to represent the views of their communities. Physicists A. M. Saperstein

of Wayne State and Robert M. Williamson of OU will speak. Three sites being surveyed

by the Army as possible ABM sites are at Avon and Rochester'Roads, Squirrel and
Featherstone Roads, and Seventeen Mile Road and 1-75.

ANTI-MISSILE MISSIVE

If this is one of your favorite tunes, you should be

interested in learning about the U. S. space program--past,

present, and future--as it will be related at 4:30 p.m. Tuesday in Dodge Hall

auditorium. A team from the Air University will show films of the recent Apollo 8

flight and discuss future Apollo flights.

FLY ME TO THE MOON

FROM THE LAND OF ICE An exhibit on Iceland is now on display just inside the

main entrance of Kresge Library. The exhibit includes

some ancient Icelandic books, books on Iceland written in English and Icelandic,
and native handmade clothing and jewelry. It was set up by Miss Sigrun Hannesdottir,

Icelandic reference librarian for Kresge Library.

All departmental secretaries are reminded that materials

for the MSU Board of Trustees meeting in February are due

in the office of H. N. Stoutenburg, 101 North Foundation Hall, by Wednesday, Feb. 5.

MASCITELLI AT-rITKE - D'mirl M;:Js('ij-el~lish) is commentator for a three-hour
program in classical music broadcast each Sunday from 5 to

8 p.m. over Detroit FM radio station WQRS.



au MOVESDOWNTOWN Manpower and donated furnishings are urgently needed to
spruce up a house in Detroit that is being used as the

University's "downtown campus" for the Detroit Teacher Internship Program (DTIP).

The program--a venture in cooperation between au, Oakland Community College, and the
Detroit Public Schools--offers au graduate courses for more than 100 interns teaching

in inner city elementary schools. A house at 8311 East Jefferson has been leased
to serve as a center for seminars, informal gatherings, a library, teaching demonstra-

tions, and some student housing. Marc Briod (education), who calls himself the

"philosopher-in-residence" at the center, says that donated rugs, drapes, curtains,

and other items would be most welcome. Pickups can be arranged by calling DTIP at
the School of Education office or Briod at 331-8022. "The curious are invited to

drop by for a paint-in 'happening' all day Sunday, February 2. Bring your brush,"

Briod adds. "Or stop in any time."

Continuing education's spring term catalogs, describing

more than 150 adult education courses to begin the week

of March 3, are off the presses and being distributed. The noncredit evening

programs are in the areas of liberal arts, and business and professional development.

Most courses may be taken by au faculty, staff, and their spouses at half price.

Call ext. 2171 for a catalog.

CE HERALDS SPRING

REVIEWS NEW BOOK A review by Sid Mittra (business and economics) of Gerald
Sirkin's book, The Visible Hand: The Fundamentals of

Economic Planning, appeared in a recent edition of the American Economic Review.

CALENDAR

Monday
January 27

3:00 p.m. Film, "Warsaw Ghetto," Gold Room

Tuesday
January 28

3:30 p.m. Engineering seminar, Professor Paul R. McIsaac of Cornell

University speaking on "The Cyclotron Resonance Oscillator,"

203 Dodge Hall (refreshments precede lecture)

Friday
January 31

8:00 p.m. Basketball, Spring Arbor (here)

8: 00 p. m. Film, "Spartacus," 156 North Foundation (shoY1D.again at 10)

Saturday

February 1

3:00 p.m. Basketball, Kalamazoo (away)

8:00 p.m. Film, "Spartacus," 156 North Foundation

Sunday
February 2

8:00 p.m. Film, "Spartacus," 156 North Foundation

"The Second Corning of Bert" will continue at Meadow Brook Theatre

through February 2. Evening performances are Tuesday through

Saturday at 8:15 p.m. and Sunday at 6:30 p.m. Matinees are Wednesday

and Thursday at 2 p.m. For ticket information call 962-0353 or
338-6269.


